
Corrigendum  
 
Reference is made to the Expression of Interest (EoI) uploaded on NHSRC website on 10th May 2021 

for establishing Innovation and Learning Centre for Comprehensive Primary Health Care in 

indigenous Tribal Areas. 

 

The following modification in the last paragraph of the document is made: 

 

The last date of submission of applications has been extended to 30th June 2021. Interested 

organisations may submit their online application (letter of interest with all mandatory documents) 

through email at 'nhsrc.india@gmail.com' before the last date. Hard copy of the same is also 

expected and may be sent at the earliest in sealed envelope to ‘The Principal Administrative Officer, 

National Health Systems Resource Centre, NIHFW, Baba Gangnath Marg, Munirka, New Delhi -

110067’ 

 


